
April 14, 2022 

 

 

The Town Board of the Town of Lyons met for a meeting on April 14, 2022 at 5:30 p.m. at the Town 

Hall. 

 

Present:  Jim Brady, Supervisor 

               John Paliotti, Councilman 

               Dan LaGasse, Councilman 

   Dan DeWolf. Councilman 

   Joanne Greco-Eddy, Councilwoman 

               Amy Shaffer, Town Clerk              

 

Absent:   

  

Also Present:  Richard Bogan, Tony Villani, Randy Sears, John Hawman, Jack McCranels, Rich Henry, 

Crystal Manktelow, Deanne Kuter, Scott Bailey and Jerred Crandon 

   

This meeting was duly noticed by contacting the Times of Wayne newspaper, as well as posting a notice 

on the Town bulletin board and on the Town’s web site. 

 

All stood for the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

After a discussion was had in reference to the Lyons United Methodist Church clock lights  it was 

determined that the board would invite A&A Electric to the next board meeting on April 27
th
 to discuss 

the LED light conversion. 

 

Crystal Manktelow and Deanne Kuter from Roger That Corner Grill, LLC requested that the Town Board 

approve the waiver of the 30 day notice for a liquor license.  They indicated that they were shooting to do 

a soft opening the beginning of June with a grand opening mid to late June.  Councilman DeWolf made 

the motion which was seconded by Councilman LaGasse.  Vote: 

 

Councilman Paliotti voting aye 

Councilman LaGasse voting aye 

Councilman DeWolf voting aye 

Councilwoman Greco-Eddy voting aye 

Supervisor Brady voting aye 

 

Councilman LaGasse made a motion to award the town properties and cemetery mowing to the lowest 

bids. Town properties went to Simpson Lawn Care and the cemeteries went to Mentis Landscape and 

Property Maintenance.  Motion was seconded by Councilman Paliotti.  Vote: 

 

Councilman Paliotti voting aye 

Councilman LaGasse voting aye 

Councilman DeWolf voting aye 

Councilwoman Greco-Eddy voting nay 

Supervisor Brady voting aye 

 

Motion was made by Councilwoman Greco-Eddy to approve the sidewalk use permit for Papitos Burritos.  

Motion was seconded by Councilman DeWolf.   Vote: 

 

Councilman Paliotti voting aye 

Councilman LaGasse voting aye 

Councilman DeWolf voting aye 

Councilwoman Greco-Eddy voting aye 

Supervisor Brady voting aye 

 

Councilman LaGasse made a motion to set up a public hearing for the adoption of local law 2 of 2022.  A 

public hearing will be held at the next board meeting on Wednesday, May 25th at 6:45 PM
 
.  Motion was 

seconded by Councilman Paliotti.  Vote: 



Councilman Paliotti voting aye 

Councilman LaGasse voting aye 

Councilman DeWolf voting aye 

Councilwoman Greco-Eddy voting aye 

Supervisor Brady voting aye 

 

A discussion was had between the Town Board, attorney Villani and the members present from the 

Zoning Board of Appeals, the Planning Board in relation to the chair opening on the ZBA along with 

moving forward cohesively in the best interest of the Town.  Councilman LaGasse suggested that the 

Town Board invite the Planning Board and the Zoning Board of Appeals to the next workshop.  The 

Town Board requested that the Town Clerk put the ZBA and Planning Board openings on our Lyons 

Town website and the Town Facebook page.  

 

Councilwoman Greco-Eddy made a motion to appoint Rich Henry back onto the Zoning Board of 

Appeals as a member.  Councilman Paliotti seconded. Vote: 

 

Councilman Paliotti voting aye 

Councilman LaGasse voting aye 

Councilman DeWolf voting aye 

Councilwoman Greco-Eddy voting aye 

Supervisor Brady voting aye 

 

At 7:10 PM, Councilman DeWolf made a motion to go into Executive session to discuss a personnel 

matter.  Motion was seconded by Councilwoman Greco-Eddy.  Vote: 

 

Councilman Paliotti voting aye 

Councilman LaGasse voting aye 

Councilman DeWolf voting aye 

Councilwoman Greco-Eddy voting aye 

Supervisor Brady voting aye 

 

At 7:35 PM, Councilman Paliotti moved to come out of Executive Session.  Motion seconded by 

Councilman DeWolf.  Vote: 

 

Councilman Paliotti voting aye 

Councilman LaGasse voting aye 

Councilman DeWolf voting aye 

Councilwoman Greco-Eddy voting aye 

Supervisor Brady voting aye 

 

Supervisor Brady then discussed a proposed plan for garbage pickup in relation to properties that get cited 

for accumulation of rubbish, garbage and debris.  The board all agreed that this was a good idea.  This 

item will go on the agenda for the April 27
th
 board meeting.  

Supervisor Brady also requested that the board get their thoughts together in relation to the Lyons 

Community Center request.  This item will be on the agenda for the next workshop. 

 

At 7:50 PM, Councilman Paliotti made a motion to adjourn.  Councilman LaGasse seconded the motion.  

Vote: 

 

Councilman Paliotti voting aye 

Councilman LaGasse voting aye 

Councilman DeWolf voting aye 

Councilwoman Greco-Eddy voting aye 

Supervisor Brady voting aye 

 

Amy Shaffer 

 

Town Clerk 


